
All Saints CE VC Primary School 

Bishops Caundle 

Sherborne 

Dorset 

DT9 5NQ 

Headteacher 

Mrs A. Crumpler BEd, NPQH                                                                                                                                Tel/Fax: 01963 23450 

E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk  

Nurturing Hearts; Inspiring Minds 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                

Visit our website at: www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk 

 
 

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 6 Trip to Weymouth Outdoor Education Centre – Monday 22nd May 2017 

We have taken the opportunity to take the children in Years 6 to Weymouth Outdoor Education Centre for the 
day on Monday 22nd May 2017, 9.30am until 4.30pm.  

As well as sailing for half of the day, the children will be able to experience other activities such as Traverse 
Wall, Tower and Cave Tunnel.  

Children will need to bring a swimming costume, towel, shoes that can get wet (not crocs or flip flops please) 
and spare clothes – please see the attached list for guidance. They will also need a packed lunch, snacks and 
plenty to drink for the day. Depending on the weather, please also provide your child with sweatshirt or 
jumper and waterproof coat or sun hat and sun cream.  

This trip will be paid for by All Saints in recognition of their hard work leading up to and during SATS week. 

We will be joining Buckland Newton for this trip and all the children will travel by coach to Weymouth, leaving 
here at 8.00am and will return to school at approximately 5.30pm. Should the return time differ significantly, 
you will be notified by text.  

In order that your child may take part in what is going to be a fun, activity- filled day, please would you 
complete, and sign the permission slip below. Please also complete the attached Parental Consent Form for 
your child and return both to the School Office, by Friday 19th May.   

Yours sincerely,  
 
Anne Crumpler 
Headteacher  
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 5/6 Trip to Weymouth Outdoor Education Centre – Monday 22nd May 2017 
 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………….. to go on the trip to Weymouth 
Outdoor Education Centre on Monday 22nd May 2017. 
 
I confirm that the medical details held by the School Office are up to date.  
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………….    Name: ……………………………….…………   Date: ……………………… 
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